
Nederlandse Depositogarantie

Dear DGS contacts,

With great pleasure we invite you to the upcoming DGS Summit on 
5 June, hosted by De Nederlandsche Bank (DNB). This year’s theme, 
“Navigating New Horizons: Exploring the Future of the Dutch Deposit 
Guarantee,” promises insightful discussions and strategic insights into 
the evolving landscape of deposit insurance. Please use the link to 
subscribe for the event.

In light of recent milestones, including the attainment of our target size 
for the Deposit Guarantee Fund in 2024, it’s paramount that we chart 
a course forward. During our gathering, we will tackle several critical 
topics. These include adjusting premiums as the fund reaches its target 
size, forthcoming regulatory changes impacting banks and necessary 
adaptations for SCV file compilation, strategies to enhance public 
awareness and trust in the Dutch Deposit Guarantee, and envisioning 
innovative payout systems to meet future needs efficiently and reliably.

The seminar will take place at the temporary DNB location at Spaklerweg 4 
in Amsterdam (close to Amstel Station). We intend to make this event as 
interactive as possible, therefore we plan to offer the seminar only in a 
live format (not virtually). The program begins at 13:30 and ends around 
17:00. The final program will be shared at a later stage. 

We are looking forward to seeing you on 5 June!

Kind regards, DGS-Team
De Nederlandsche Bank
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https://p.easydus.com/project/c826d7e8-0df7-48c8-aa2a-0ad0568a67a5/form/1?sig=fea53c4fa288f8689a1c1e86b74dce862eae5be9665cf7e476619fb5adb9fb1e

